
2. PETITIONS

A petition was received from residents in the vicinity of the Halberg Street and
McBratneys Road corner, the prayer of which read as follows:

“We the undersigned call upon the Community Board and the Christchurch City
Council to urgently address the safety issue on the corner of Halberg Street and
McBratneys Road by installing road calming or a traffic island.  We would
appreciate this being included in the 2000/01 budget year.”

There were 118 signatures to this petition.  The Board decided that the petition be
forwarded to the Area Engineer for a report, and that the request be forwarded into
the 2000/01 budget process.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


